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December 6, 2017

Re: Project Update - School Street Sanitary Sewers
Dear Resident:

| want to start this letter by thanking everyone within the project area for their patience and
understanding as the sewer projects unfolded. We recognize that the construction activities
caused inconvenience to the residents and | am pleased to share that we received very few
calls indicating concern there.

The primary construction of the mainline sewer project is completed, with the exception of an
additional length of sewer requested by residents on New Road. This extension will likely be
completed by the time you get this letter. As you have observed, the excavated areas have
been paved, and the shoulders have been restored. At this point, with the exception of the
New Road extension, the mainline is acceptable for flow, which means that residents can now
connect to the sewer.

With the exception of extending the project an additional 150 feet, the project has come in
under the original budget. The additional distance adds three more residences to the
benefitting property list resulting in no increase in the benefit assessment. It is likely that the
benefit assessment public hearing will occur mid-winter 2018, and each property owner will
receive proper notification of this in accordance with State law.

Again, Town staff would like to thank you and are available to assist with any related questions
or concerns you may have.

Sincerely,
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(Lawrence E. Baril, P.E., GISP
Town Engineer

C: Brandon Robertson, Town Manager
Avon Water Pollution Control Authority
Tim Foster, Superintendent of Sanitary Sewers
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